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10 December 2015 
 
 
 
Dr Peter Boxall 
Chairman 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box K35 
Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240 
 
 

Ref: S1433 
Enquiries: Ron Posselt 

 
Dear Dr Boxall 
 
 
Greater Taree City Council wishes to advise that they intend to lodge a Special Rate 
Variation in accordance with advice received from IPART to commence in 2016/17. 
 
The application will be made under Section 508(A) of the Local Government Act and will 
remain permanently in the rate base. 
 
It will be for a 6.9% increase each year for 6 years. 
 
The purpose of the Special Rate Variation is to maintain and renew Council’s local road 
network. 
 
The Council’s principal contact is Ron Posselt, the General Manager. 
 
This advice was ratified by a Council resolution on 9 December 2015. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ron Posselt 
General Manager 




